
Dear Public and Community Official.
 
NYC Division of Bridges will continue bridge testing of the Roosevelt Island Bridge for two additional days. As before, the bridge will be closed for 15 minute intervals, between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. The 2 days are July 19th and July 20th. We apologize for any inconvenience created by the additional testing schedule.
 
Please contact our office should additional information be needed.
 
Thank you kindly,
 
 
Fred Herschkowitz
